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Update on Exploration Program of Work

Monger Gold Limited (ASX: MMG, ‘Monger’ or the ‘Company’) is pleased to provide an update
in relation to its current exploration program of work.

The Company’s Exploration Manager, Michael O’Mara is currently in the field directing the
exploration program activities which comprise the following:

e Logging and sampling of drill chip samples from a ~3,300 metre vacuum drilling
program undertaken at the Mt Monger North Project by Torian Resources Ltd
(ASX:TNR) in April 2021;

e Mapping, photographing and systematic sampling of the 11 trenches excavated to the
east of the Providence Prospect within P26/4142;

e A ~600 metre reverse circulation (RC) infill drilling program at the Providence Prospect
(Mt Monger North Project) to build on the historical drillhole results and provide
information for additional drilling campaigns (Figure 1); and

e Soil sampling at the Gibraltar South and Mt Monger South Projects as part of the CSIRO
Ultrafine Fraction Soil Project to provide enhanced geochemical information for
detailed target generation,

All the samples will be submitted to Minanalytical Laboratory Services Australia in Kalgoorlie
for full suite analysis.
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Figure 1: Planned RC drill holes at the Providence Prospect (Mt Monger North).

Monger Gold’s Non-Executive Chairman, Peretz Schapiro says, “We are pleased to be able to
hit the ground running with our exploration program of work and have taken a multi-faceted
approach to increase our chances of early exploration success. The initial infill drilling program
will commence on or around October 11 and provide critical information to inform future
exploration decisions in the Providence Prospect. The sample analyses (drilling and trenching)
from the Mt Monger North Project will also provide considerable additional data for planning
the next stage of work across Mt Monger North. The Company’s systematic approach to
exploration will enable it to rapidly assess the mineralisation potential across its tenement
holdings for the benefit of all stakeholders.”

This announcement has been approved for release by the Board of MMG.
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